
EXPRESS OF INTEREST FOR INDUSTRY CONSULTATION FOR
MANUFACTURERS IN NIGERIA

As part of the United Nations Children’s Fund (UNICEF) strategic initiative to emphasize
localization and establish a robust base of manufacturers on the African continent, we are
pleased to announce an upcoming industry consultation in Nigeria.

DOWNLOAD:  Expression of Interest No.2023_001

https://tenders.com.ng/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Expression-of-Interest-No.2023_001.pdf

